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Dear Bais Menachem Family שיחיו 

 

Special times; we live in special times.  

 

This year Bais Menachem has taken on new meaning for our community. When we couldn’t daven 

together, we found innovative ways to stay connected. Social distancing brought us closer in deep 

and meaningful ways. Our motto: ‘we’re not just a shul we are a family’ echoed throughout shelter 

in place.  

 

Thank you for assuring that no one was on their own. 

 

Tishrei 5781 will certainly be different, it will retain the joy and community we all cherish.  

We are erecting a 2,400 square foot tent to allow for safe practices for all the davenings for men, 

women, and age appropriate children.  

 

Your generous membership makes Bais Menachem flourish. There are considerable operating 

expenses, particularly this year. Bais Menachem counts on your membership. We understand that 

some members are staying home due to medical concerns, and we respect that. We hope we can 

continue to count on your membership. 

 

Membership 5781: 

Leadership Membership: $3,600 

Family Membership: $770 

Individual Membership: $360 

 

One certainty we can be sure of is that we will be together and will crown Hashem as our King as 

we are all inscribed for a wonderful and sweet New Year! 

Sincerely, 
Rabbi & Mrs. Baruch Epstein 

Rabbi & Mrs. Eliyahu Rapoport  

 

P.S. Membership can be paid securely at chabadillinois.com/donate and choose “Membership” 

from the drop-down menu. No one is ever turned away; all are welcome and encouraged to join 

us throughout the Yomim Tovim and throughout the year. 

 

P.P.S. We are providing ‘Shofar in the Street;’ shofar blowing at designated locations with proper 

safety protocols, we encourage you to visit chabadillinois.com/streetshofar to locate a nearby 

shofar blowing for yourself and friends. If you know of someone needing a home visit, please let 

us know 



 

 

 

 

  


